
From: Carol Hatton clerk@fordwestsussex-pc.gov.uk
Subject: Fw: Ford Neighbourhood Plan

Date: 7 September 2023 at 15:16
To: Maureen Chaffe maureenchaffe@gmail.com

You don't often get email from processmatters2@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

For your info. 

Kind Regards
Carol Hatton
Clerk to Ford Parish Council.

From: Policy, Planning <Planning.Policy@southernwater.co.uk>
Sent: 07 September 2023 13:33
To: Carol Hatton <clerk@fordwestsussex-pc.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Ford Neighbourhood Plan
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Thank you for notifying Southern Water of the consultation on the revised Ford
Neighbourhood Plan.  We have assumed that saved policies are not subject to
consultation and as such have reviewed the amended policies.  On this basis, I
confirm that Southern Water has no comments to make at this stage and we look
forward to being kept informed of the progress of the plan.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
 
Charlotte Mayall
Strategic Planning Lead
Hampshire, West Sussex & Isle of Wight

M. 07908 255007
southernwater.co.uk

 

 
 
 
 
From: Maureen Chaffe <processmatters2@gmail.com> 
Sent: 20 July 2023 10:22
Subject: Ford Neighbourhood Plan
 

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I am instructed by Ford Parish Council to submit their Neighbourhood Plan for
consideration under Regulation 14 of The Neighbourhood Planning (General)
Regulations 2012. The documents can be found at this link - Ford Parish Council -
Ford Neighbourhood Plan 2022 (fordwestsussex-pc.gov.uk)
 
The consultation will commence on the 31st July 2023 and run until the 8th
September 2023 but I am publishing now to give people more time due to holidays.
 
Please let me know if you require any further information.
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Please let me know if you require any further information.
 
 
 

Regards
 
Maureen Chaffe
Administrator for the NP Team

processmatters2@gmail.com
Phone: 07593 662123
www.processmatters2.co.uk 

 

This e-mail is intended solely for the person or organisation to which it is addressed. It may contain
privileged and confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are prohibited from
copying, disclosing or distributing this e-mail or its contents (as it may be unlawful for you to do so) or
taking any action in reliance on it. If you receive this e-mail by mistake, please delete it then advise the
sender immediately. Without prejudice to the above prohibition on unauthorised copying and disclosure of
this e-mail or its contents, it is your responsibility to ensure that any onward transmission, opening or use
of this message and any attachments will not adversely affect your or the onward recipients' systems or
data. Please carry out such virus and other such checks as you consider appropriate. An e-mail reply to this
address may be subject to monitoring for operational reasons or lawful business practices. This e-mail is
issued by Southern Water Services Limited, company number 2366670, registered in England and having
its registered office at Southern House, Yeoman Road, Worthing, BN13 3NX, England. In sending this e-
mail the sender cannot be deemed to have specified authority and the contents of the e-mail will have no
contractual effect unless (in either case) it is otherwise agreed between Southern Water Services Limited
and the recipient.

This message has been scanned for malware by Websense. www.websense.com
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